
BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY – FINANCE COMMITTEE 
Lawrence Dill, Chair Ka‘aina Hull, Member  Kurt Akamine, Member 

BOARD REPORT 

September 22, 2022 

Subject: Finance Committee Report 
Department of Water (DOW)’s Supplemental Budget for Fiscal Year 2023 

Report of the Finance Committee of the Kauai County Board of Water Supply: 

The Finance Committee met on September 19, 2022 to discuss the proposed Department of 
Water (DOW)’s Supplemental Budget for Fiscal Year 2023. 

The Finance Committee recommends the approval of the Department of Water’s Supplemental 
Budget for Fiscal Year 2023. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Dill, P.E. 
Finance Committee Chair 
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